
                        EPHS Curriculum Night: October 8, 2020 (Virtual ONLY) 

Dear Parents and Guardians! 
 

• We will be conducting a virtual curriculum night on Thursday, October 8, 2020 at 6 
p.m.  

o On October 8, 2020 go to: https://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/Page/45150   
o The page can also be found as follows: <EPHS Home page> <For Parents> 

<Curriculum Night> (under Parent Resources)  
• The purpose of the curriculum night is to convey clear and high expectations of students' 

performance both face-to face and digitally to increase student achievement.  
 
You will be able to: 
 
• Watch our principal’s video address to parents and guardians. 
• See teachers' power points/videos, which will provide you with the following information 

pertinent to their classes:  
o What are the expectations of the hybrid model?  
o How does a student become successful during the hybrid model? 
o Assessment (quizzes and test) policies/procedures 
o Tutoring/help sessions 
o Tips for parents/guardians to help students to stay organized and manage their 

time wisely during the digital learning days 
 

• What?  The Fall 2020 East Paulding High School Curriculum Night 
• Where? On-line: https://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/Page/45150 

The page can also be found as follows: <EPHS Home page> <For Parents> <Curriculum 
Night> (under Parent Resources).  

• When? October 8, 2020 (the web page will become available on 10/08 at 6 p.m.) 
• Why? To help our students to be successful during the hybrid model.  

 

 

 


